
Notice 
 

Due to an unavoidable circumstance, the written test 
results of MBA admission will be published on Thursday, 

December 12, 2019 by 6:00 p.m. Candidates who 
qualify in the written test will be called for interview 

on Friday, December 13, 2019. The Interview Schedule 

will be announced with the results. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Dr. Tamgid Ahmed Chowdhury 

Director, E/MBA Programs 
North South University 


